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13/12/16
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for supporting our Christmas Card Fundraiser. It raised €88.00 for the school.

A big thank you to all who sold lines & contributed to our raffle. Lines will also be on sale
tonight at our concert. The raffle takes place after the concert and a seller’s prize will also be
drawn.

Our Concert starts at 7.30pm and children taking part are requested to arrive between 7.00 —
7.15pm and to go to the side of the stage to their teachers. Children should bring Water to
drink. No sweets or crisps. We will give them a fruit snack at the interval.

A photographer from the Standard will be taking some photos. The concert will be recorded &
DVDs @ €10.00 will be available. Order ASAP after the concert through the school for
delivery before the holidays.

Children from 3™ — 6™ will be taking part in a Reconciliation Service with Fr. Byrne in the
church during school on the Thursday 15",

School Mass will be in the church on Wednesday 21 at 10am. We will be singing carols &
playing tin whistles etc.. We would love if you could join us for this.

School will close at 12pm on Thursday 22" December. We are having a Christmas Jumper
Day on this day also. Children can wear something festive. €2.00 donation

School reopens at 9.20am on Monday 9" January.

On behalf of all the staff in Ballycullane N.S. | want to wish you all a Happy and Peaceful
Christmas.

Nollaig Shona Daoibh go Iéir.

Margaret Furlong
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